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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:51:33 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

 
 
From: Mitchell Niesar  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 5:09 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Good Afternoon Jason, 
 
I am writing to you regarding the possible opening of a salon at 395 Earl Street. I live in
the area and love the idea of another local business being opened especially a salon as I
often have a hard time finding a good one. The location works great and adds another
entrepreneur to the area. 
 
I am just emailing to have a vote for this to move forward :) 
 
Best Regards,
Mitchell Niesar


